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Report Suspicious

Team,

Good morning. Our owner would like to pursue a meeting with the board to review the permit fee
charged for Pool permit BLD24-00149E. As discussed, we feel we should have been charged the rate
in effect when the permit was submitted originally on 7/7/2023 and not the fee imposed after the
rate change on 7/1/2024. Regardless of timeline and the delays that transpired during plan review,
waiting for responses and waiting for clarifications on provided comments, our main concern is that
the final comments that were ultimately approved were submitted 6/12/2024. We believe that the
small amount of information that was resubmitted could have been approved in the 12 business
days before the new rates took effect, saving our owner this added cost. Please let us know if you
require additional detail in order to present this to the board.

Harrison Herrera

Estimator/ Sr. Project Manager
(775) 337-2063

(775) 337-2066 fax

1580 Hymer Avenue

Sparks, Nevada 89431

CHECK OUT www.leporiconstruction.com
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